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                                                                                                    Arabah.  
         March 16th 1937 
                                                          
Dear Mother, 
 
          This is just a hasty note to tell you  
that we have returned safely from the Red Sea  
& had a glorious adventure. I will write you a long  
letter all about it by the usual English mail  
but I want to get this off by todayssic post on the  
chance of catching an earlier mail by Italian paquetsic  
so that you will not be so long without news. 
 
          I have lots of letters to write to all the kind friends  
& officials who gave hospitality & help on our  
journey, so have only time for this short note now.  
We had lots of adventures, no misshapssic & both feel  
much benefited by the change. 
 
          Love to you both from us both 
          Your affectionate daughter 
          Myrtle.    
 


